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Comments: I disagree with the proposed arbitrary " culling" of the Heber Wildhorse herd. A much more detailed

and accurate study must be made regarding the actual number of horses, their viability and impact on the area.

In addition, full transparency and the proposed exact procedures in any removal must be revealed to the public.

Cattle -grazing, i. e. taxpayer support of private enterprises on public land should be denied , particularly in this

situation.


